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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Public Notice  

 

RENEWAL OF EFFLUENT LICENSE - RESCHEDULING OF ONLINE TRAINING SESSION 

 

Belmopan, Belize. February 9, 2022. The Department of the Environment (DOE) hereby informs 

effluent generators that the training session on the Online Permits Application and Licencing 

System (OPAL) to explain the new procedures and requirements is being postponed. This 

postponement has become necessary to ensure greater participation from effluent generators.    

 

The online training session is now schedule for February 18, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. The DOE urges all 

effluent generators to continue to confirm their participation and apologies for any inconvenience 

this may have caused.  

 

For more information, feel free to contact the Chief Environmental Officer at 
doe.ceo@environment.gov.bz and/or enforcement@environment.gov.bz or visit the website at 
www.doe.gov.bz  
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
 

"When People Put the Environment First, Development Lasts." 

2557 Hummingbird Highway, Belmopan, Belize 

Tel: 501-822-2548/ 2819 

 Email: enforcement@environment.gov.bz   
 

Website: www.doe.gov.bz 

 

Contact Person: Edgar Ek 

Deputy Chief Environmental Officer 
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